
 

Announcement 

 

Following a relevant query by the Hellenic Capital Market Commission, Piraeus Bank would 

like to inform  the investment community that there is no regulatory call to increase its share 

capital. The Bank has a total capital ratio of 16.1% against a requlatory requirement of 11.25%. 

The Bank was informed by the Hellenic Financial Stability Fund, that press reports alleging that 

the Hellenic Financial Stability Fund estimates that a share capital increase of €2 billion is 

required, are completely false. 

 

Athens, 27 October 2020 


